
 
The Principal’s Desk 
 Dear Trailblazer Family, 

Early College High School Registration is open for all students to 

register. It is VERY IMPORTANT to get your child registered.  It 

assists us with scheduling.  Please make sure you go to the ​Parent 

Portal​ to register your child. If you need assistance with registration, 

please email ​dmcadoo@horrycountyschools.net​.  

It is very important for all students to be working on schoolwork. 

The grades make the GPA and lots of good things happen with a 

good GPA.  Please login to PowerSchool and view your student’s 

grades. I know this time has been trying.  Students still have a 

chance to complete assignments. Please encourage your student to 

do the best work and make the best grades.  We are here if you need 

us.  

If your student has completed all assignments and you would like to 

turn in the school materials (Ex. Laptops, chargers, calculators, 

textbooks, etc.) please feel free to drop them off on the following 

days: ​May 20th ​(8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.)​, ​May 21st​ - ​(8:00 a.m. - 

4:00 p.m.)​, ​May 27th​ ​(8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.)​,​ May 29th​ ​(8:00 

a.m. - 4:00 p.m.)​, ​ June 2nd​ ​(8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.)​ and ​June 

4th​ ​(8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.)​ Please contact us at (843) 349-3131, if 

you have any issues or concerns.  ​Laptops will be deactivated 

after June 4th.​  In order to drop off materials, you will enter 

through the front door. Someone will be there to assist you.  If there 

is no one at the front door, there is a number for you to call for us to 

assist you. (CDC regulations do apply.) 

As always, if I can be of assistance, please contact me. 

Sincerely,  

Ms. Fleming, ECHS Principal 

(843) 349-3131 or ​kfleming@horrycountyschools.net  

Or (843) 508-3236 - text or call 

Upcoming Dates 
 
eLearning assignments for the 

remainder of the school year. 
 
ECHS Graduation - Individual 
Graduation - May 26th - May 28th 
Whole Group Graduation - June 3rd 
at 8:30 a.m. at Carolina Forest High 
School Gym 
 

 
 

 
HCS Early College Store​ is up and running. We 

are so excited to offer the opportunity to 

purchase ECHS Wear. 

 

 
"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 

https://myps.horrycountyschools.net/public/home.html
https://myps.horrycountyschools.net/public/home.html
mailto:dmcadoo@horrycountyschools.net
mailto:kfleming@horrycountyschools.net
https://sideline.bsnsports.com/schools/south_carolina/conway/hcs-early-college-high-school


Additional Information: 
Facebook Page @hcsechs “HCS Early College High School” 
Twitter Page ​@hcs_echs 
 
Additional Website for all HCS Information 

https://www.horrycountyschools.net/covid19  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guidance Google Classroom 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ECHS Website 

Google Classroom Announcement Page​ (​code - ​jtiwt7)​,  
Follow us on ​Facebook​, ​Twitter​ and ​Instagram​. 
 

 

 
"We are Early College, being the best we can be." 

https://www.horrycountyschools.net/covid19
https://classroom.google.com/c/NTY0MTY1NjAxOVpa
https://www.horrycountyschools.net/Early_College_High
https://classroom.google.com/c/MTY2Nzk2OTc1N1pa
https://www.facebook.com/hcsechs/
http://hcs_echs/
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